
AVERY FIRE ASSOCIATION 

Crossnore Fire Station - April 7, 2016 

 
The regular monthly meeting of the Avery Fire Association was called to order by 
President Paul Buchanan.  

The roll was called and all member departments were represented. Kennie McFee moved 
that: "the minutes be approved as posted." Members voted unanimously to approve the 
minutes. Paul thanked the members of the Crossnore Fire department for the 
breakfast/dinner. 

Melissa Phillips passed out a schedule of Mayland Tech training classes. 

Bob Garland gave a report from the Chief's committee.  

Joe Shoupe thanked member departments for help with recent brush fires and reminded 
members that spring fire season was not over yet. 

Members were reminded to attend the Fire Commission meeting the following Thursday 
and to attend the Western Association meeting April 20th in Valdese. Paul also asked 
members to vote for David Hughes at that meeting. 

Paul appointed the following members to the Scholarship Committee: Anthony, 
Remington & Jeremy - representing: Newland, Frank & Fall Creek departments. 

Members were reminded to bring their department's votes on responding to Alpha & 
Omega calls to the next meeting. 

Anthony praised Mayland Tech for the excellent Elevator class that 20 or 30 people 
attended. 

Bobby Powell announced that the Communications Committee would meet the following 
week.  

The next meeting was set for May 5th at the Frank Fire Station at 6:30 pm 

	


